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Luxembourg, 2/03/2022 

 

Dear colleagues, 
  
In November 2019 our coalition of locally based staff unions won the Local Staff 
Committee elections, obtaining 14 seats out of 20. We are now almost two and 
a half years down the line. The three-year mandate ends in a few months. 
  
Despite various limitations imposed by Covid-19, we have implemented or acted 
upon most of our previous campaign promises and proposals. We will give 
feedback on them very soon, also to prepare the next elections. 
  
But first things first! Before we go to the elections, we need to implement our 
promise to modify the actual majoritarian elections system. We have been 
working with our partners from the Generation 2004 list for the last two years 
and have agreed on a fully proportional system. We would like to propose this 
change soon. We will call for a Staff General Assembly, through which it needs 
to pass to be applicable. We aim to have this General Assembly with you before 
the end of May. We will sort out the remaining technical details especially about 
the practical organization aspects to achieve this goal in due time. 
  
Stay tuned for more and hope to see you when it comes to turn the voting 
system to proportionality, a fairer one. 
 
 
 
 

 

 


